
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Junior Ski Trip – Castleford Snozone Visit 
 
We have organised a trip to Snozone in Castleford to complete a 3-hour beginners ski 
session. During this session students will learn all the basics to be able to turn and 
stop safely when on the mountain. The session will be led by qualified instructors at 
Snozone. 
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 20 March. Students will leave school on the 
school minibuses at 3.45 pm and will need a small amount of money with them to 
purchase their own evening meal, or alternatively they can bring their own food. The 
skiing will take place between 6 – 9 pm and we anticipate arriving back to Driffield 
School for approximately 10.30 pm. As this is after the departure of the normal school 
buses, please arrange onward travel for your child. 
 
The cost of the visit is £56; this includes the full ski session, hire of all equipment and 
transport to and from Castleford. If your child would like to take part in the visit, please 
complete the consent form via the following link by Friday 1 March: 
https://forms.office.com/e/kHtVmqUqdF. Please also make payment via ParentPay by 
the same date. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr A McDonald 
Junior Ski Trip Leader 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/kHtVmqUqdF

